
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
                                                                        4th  September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 – Visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace, Tuesday 12th September   
 
Our topic work this term includes a study of life in Roman Britain and we plan to visit Fishbourne 
Roman Palace on Tuesday 12th September.  We will be visiting the Roman remains, take part in some 
exciting workshop activities and self-guided trails.  All these will help the children gain a fuller 
understanding of life in Roman times. 
 
The cost of this visit is £19.50 per child.  Although contributions to school trips are voluntary, the trip 
may unfortunately have to be cancelled if insufficient contributions are received. 
If you would like ‘Pay it Forward’ and support a family who may not be able to afford the visit, please 
enter the amount you would like to pay, including the price for your trip.  All additional donations will 
be used to pay for children where families are facing financial challenges. 

 
Please may I ask you to check your eligibility for free school meals, following the link: 
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants.Those parents who are entitled would be eligible for 
assistance in meeting the cost of school trips. 
 
We shall leave school promptly at 9.00am, therefore could you please ensure your child is at school 
by 8.45am for registration.  We plan to leave Fishbourne at 2.00pm to be back in time for the end of 
school at 3.30pm.  Children will need to wear school uniform and take a packed lunch with a non-
fizzy drink in an unbreakable container.  They should also bring a light weight waterproof coat. 
 
If possible we would prefer payment for this trip to be paid on line via scopay and the permission slip  
attached returned to the class teacher via your child.  If this is not an option then please place your 
payment in an envelope marked with your child’s name, class and “ Fishbourne Roman Palace” on 
the front and again return to the class teacher. We request this is all returned by Friday 8th 
September  please. 
 
We will need extra adults to help supervise small groups of children for part of the day.  If you are 
able to help us, please fill in the relevant part of the form attached. We will contact you if we require 
your help. Thank you very much! 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
O. New  
V. Hughes 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants


 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Swanmore Primary School 
 
 

Y5 VISIT TO FISHBOURNE ROMAN PALACE, TUESDAY 12TH SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
 

 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………Class ……… 
 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit and enclose £19.50. 
 
 
Signed (parent) ……………………………………………Date ….………………… 
 
 

 
 
I would like to join you on the trip, and help with supervision. 
 
 
Signed (parent) ……………………………………………Contact Number ………………… 


